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Dear Paula Clark,

I am writing in regards to the Petition to Modify Maine's Solid Waste Management Rules. The
state of the watershed is of utmost importance to human health and the health of the
environment, and | was aghast to learn that liquid waste from the Juniper Ridge landfill is
being dumped directly into the Penobscot River. | am writing in support of changing the rules
to prevent out of state waste from being dumped on our lands and into our waterways.

Thank you for your time,
Kind regards,

Nicole Graffam
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